
PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

6th February 2023 

 

Dear Families  

 

 Creative morning 

 

On Thursday 9th February, we are holding a creative morning and we would like to invite parents in to 

school to join in a fun creative session with your child, it will not be suitable for babies or small children. 

Due to classroom capacity can we please ask that only one parent/carer attends per child.  

 

The creative session for Year one and Year two will be held from 9.15am – 10.30am,  

Reception Children will be held at 2.00pm – 2.45pm 

Morning Nursery will be held from 10.30am - 11.15am  

Afternoon Nursery will be held 2.15pm - 3.00pm 

 

 Please enter school through the main entrance.  

 

Please complete and return the slip below and return to school as soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L Attwood  

Parental Involvement Lead  

 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Child’s name   ………………………………   Class ………………..…………….. 

 

I will / will not be attending the Creative craft session on Thursday 9th February.   

 

 

Signed …………………………….Parent/Carer          Date ………………………….. 

 

 

 

 


